
Newsletter - Summer Term 5 Week 4

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers

Eid Mubarak to our Muslim families. I hope you had a good day yesterday and for
those of you waiting to celebrate this weekend, I hope you enjoy your celebrations.

We have an exciting Gallery event coming up on May 26th. We plan to take part in the
'Miles for Meals' challenge. This event raises money for the Thomas Franks foundation
who set up 'Feeding Communities' back in March 2020, to provide healthy, nutritious
meals to those in need during the COVID pandemic. To date, they have provided
around 500,000 meals to over 100 charities across the UK. We are planning for every

class in the school to run, walk or wheel a chosen distance. This will include both staff and students. We
plan to ask each participant to donate a pound to the charity. The idea came from Iffley Academy, who have
their lunches cooked by Thomas Franks. The chef there plans to run a mile for every student who takes
part from Iffley (there are are 175 students in the school!) You can find further information on this link:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KDroy1Qt6ywEgWwl0SM9LOh7Cm7cn7-vZQaPCgxuACY/edit?usp=
sharing

Just a reminder that we need to be able to contact parents and carers at all times and you will need to be
able to collect your son or daughter quickly should they become unwell at school.

Have a really good weekend.

Best wishes

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KDroy1Qt6ywEgWwl0SM9LOh7Cm7cn7-vZQaPCgxuACY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1KDroy1Qt6ywEgWwl0SM9LOh7Cm7cn7-vZQaPCgxuACY/edit?usp=sharing
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Purple Class

This term in purple class we have been planting seeds and
making observations, learning about what they need to
grow and learning about responsibility by taking it in turns
to water them. We have planted squash and lettuce and
have had great success with our sunflowers and peas.

This term's topic is safety and we have been learning about
people who help us. Who helps us in different situations
and who we would go to for specific types of help.

We have been writing poems in English ourselves, the people who help us and the NHS. Here are
just a few of our poems:

'Nurses are
Our Vacciners

Our mediciners,
Our hospitalists,

Our helpers,
Always kind and caring,

Thank you’

Nattapong
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Copper Class

This week we have had a very arty week! We have
been learning about the festival of Eid and making sun
catchers for our classroom window display. We have
also been assisting Titanium Class make cards as part
of Mini Enterprise and have had a go at lino printing
(with many thanks to Kayleigh!) We have been thrilled
to welcome Iman to Mabel Prichard and are very
excited that she has joined us in Copper Class. Have a
lovely weekend everyone

In other news
The primary site had a very special visit from the mounted police.  Each class had an opportunity
to go out to meet the horses and stroke them.


